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Notice to the Market 

Brasilia, May 19, 2025 

 
BRB - Banco de Brasília S.A. ('BRB' or ‘Company’), in compliance with CVM 

Resolution 44/2021, hereby informs its shareholders and the market in general that it 

received, on this date, Official Letter 109/2025/CVM/SEP/GEA-1, from the Brazilian 
Securities and Exchange Commission (Comissão de Valores Mobiliários - CVM), requesting 
a statement from the Company on the news article published on May 16, 2025, in the 

media Valor Online, Finance section, under the title: “BRB will spend R$ 17 million on an 
independent external opinion to reinforce the validity of the operation with Master”. 

Therefore, in compliance with the aforementioned Official Letter, the Company is 
publishing this Notice to the Market, with the relevant clarifications. 

 
The news item in question mentions alleged amounts being allocated by BRB to hire 

an independent external opinion (fairness opinion), with the aim of technically supporting 

the operation under analysis involving Banco Master. BRB clarifies that it is conducting a 
preliminary process of gathering quotations with companies specializing in this type of 
evaluation, but that so far it has not received proposals in the amounts mentioned, nor 

has it concluded the selection process or signed any contract. 

Finally, in accordance with its Policy for the Disclosure of Material Acts and Facts 
and in compliance with CVM Resolution 44/2021, BRB reinforces its commitment to 

transparency, keeping the market informed of its actions in a timely manner. 
 

 

BRB - Banco de Brasília S.A. 

Dario Oswaldo Garcia Junior 

Executive Director of Finance and Controlling 

Director of Investor Relations 
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Investor Relations Manager 
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